
March 2022 

News and updates from the PAC 

 

 

Purdys 

The Purdy’s Easter catalogue is available!  Purdy’s donates 25% back of total sales to our school.   

To order go to www.fundraising.purdys.com and use our customer # 20447. 

All orders and payment can be done online by March 10th, 2022. 

Orders will be ready for pick up on April 7th from 2-3:30pm at Hazelgrove. Or email 
info@hazelgrovepac.ca to make alternate pick up/delivery arrangements. 

 

Spirit Wear 

We received an overwhelming positive response to our spirit wear orders.  Here is a second 

chance to order t-shirts, hoodies and more! 

Orders are due on March 10th, 2022 and will be available shortly after returning from Spring 

Break.  

Colour pictures of all items and size charts will be available on the Hazelgrove Elementary 

Parents Facebook group and hanging in the office window.   

 

Volunteering with the PAC 

Please reach out through info@hazelgrovepac.ca if you are able to volunteer your time with the 

PAC.  We meet once a month and are always glad to have help with events throughout the 

year.  Hopefully next year there will be even more activities to plan for the students of 

Hazelgrove!   

mailto:info@hazelgrovepac.ca
mailto:info@hazelgrovepac.ca

